City Hall
Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco 94102-4689
Tel, No. 554-5184
Fax No. 554-5163
TDD/TTY No. 554-5227

BOARD of SUPERVISORS

MEMORANDUM

TO: Regina Dick-Endrizzi, Director
Chris Schulman, Commission Secretary
Small Business Commission, City Hall, Room 448

FROM: Alisa Miller, Clerk, Land Use and Economic Development Commitiee
Board of Supervisors

DATE: November 8, 2013

SUBJECT: REFERRAL FROM BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
Land Use & Economic Development Committee

The Board of Supervisors’ Land Use and Economic Development Committee has
received the following legislation, which is being referred to the Small Business
Commission for comment and recommendation. The Commission may provide any
response it deems appropriate within 12 days from the date of this referral.

File No. 131059

Ordinance amending the Planning Code to allow non-conforming secondary structures
in 2 C-3-R Zoning District to be demolished and rebuilt to the prior non-conforming size
under certain conditions; making envircnmental findings, and findings of consistency
with the General Plan, and the eight priority policies of Planning Code, Section 101.1.

Please return this cover sheet with the Commission’s response to - me at the Board of
Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Cariton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA
94102.

***’k*********************************************************************************7***********

RESPONSE FROM SMALL BUSINESS COMMISSION - Date: IQ_,/ 1 ] (3

_X No Comment - )

Recommendation Attached
9Hairpérson, Small Businggs/Commission




SMALL BUSINESS COMMISSION CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO
OFFICE OF SMALL BUSINESS EpwIN M. LEE, MAYOR

December 11, 2013

Ms. Angela Calvilio, Clerk of the Board
Board of Supervisors

City Hall Room 244

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place

San Francisco, CA 94102-4689

File No. 131059 {Planning Code - Allowing Certain Non-Conforming Structures to be Rebuilt Under
~ Certain Conditions]

Small Business Commission Recommendation: N/A
Dear Ms. Calvillo:

Please be advised that the Small Business Commission will not hear the subject legislation. The nature of
the proposed changes do not appear to have the potential for substantive impacts on small businesses.

‘The Commission and I thank you for the opportunity to review this legislation.

Sincerely,

ek % |

Regina Dick-Endrizzi
Director, Office of Small Business

Cec: Jason Elliot, Mayor’s Office
Andrea Ausberry, Office of the Clerk of the Board
Alisa Miller, Office of the Clerk of the Board

SMALL BUSINESS ASSISTANCE CENTER/ SMALL BUSINESS COMMISSION
1 DR. CARLTON B, GOODLETT PLACE, ROOM 110, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94102-4681
(415) 554-6134




